
Minutes of CPPA Negotiation Conference Call Mar. 19, 2003
Attendees:  Martin Sachs, Neelakantan Kartha, Monica J. Martin
Marty is finishing the draft update from the San Diego meeting.  Some inputs are still pending from other team members. 

Marty proposed that we stabilize this draft as quickly as possible and then work towards simplification.
Marty mentioned that one requirement was not provided in the CPPA list of BPSS requirements that was sent to the BPSS team (via TMG BPWG):  CPA negotiation uses multiple transactions within a binary collaboration.  This information will be provided to the TMG BPWG BPSS team as an addition to Dale Moberg’s requirements list.

Monica will advise if she can host April conference calls.
Marty said that we will meet March 26 and April 2 and then reconsidering the call frequency. Until we have some significant work to discuss on simplification, we may not need weekly calls.
The call was adjourned at 3:15 PM US Eastern time.

Respectively submitted,

Monica Martin
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